
 

Public Notice 
 

To be published in the St. Joseph News Press on Friday, March 17, 2017 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

Sealed proposals will be received by the St. Joseph Regional Port Authority until 10 AM on 

Tuesday, April 11, 2017, at the St. Joseph Chamber of Commerce, 3003 Frederick Ave, St. Joseph, 

MO 64506, and at that time will be publicly opened and read.   

 

A summary of proposed improvements include, but are not necessarily limited to:  

 

 Construction of related features including concrete foundations, walls, slab and fabric 

roofing system for a bulk storage facility/facilities and other related work, including but 

not limited to: site work; utility installation, extensions and/or upgrades, other concrete 

work, and material handling (conveyor) adaptations, as per plans and specifications. 

.   

The full Notice to Contractors, and the Plans and specifications may be inspected at the office of the 

St. Joseph Chamber of Commerce, and complete instructions of bidders and proposal blanks may be 

obtained from Snyder & Associates, 802 Francis, St. Joseph, MO (816.364.5222) upon the receipt 

of $25.00.  Payment is non-refundable.  Only contractors who have paid for plans and 

specifications and are listed on the plan holders list will be eligible to bid.  

 

A pre-bid meeting will be held at the St. Joseph Chamber of Commerce on Tuesday, April 4, 2017, 

at 10:00AM. The pre-bid meeting is not mandatory but is highly recommended. 

 

Proposals must be on forms provided in the Specifications and Contract Documents.  The right is 

reserved to reject any or all bids. 

 

THE ST. JOSEPH REGIONAL PORT AUTHORITY 
3003 Frederick Avenue 

St. Joseph, MO 64506 

816.364.4110 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


